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The University of Florida, the University of Florida Police Department, and Crime
Stoppers have combined resources to offer a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to
the arrest and conviction of the person or persons responsible for the murder of Sudheer Reddy
Satti.

On Sunday, January 04, 2004 the body of Sudheer Reddy Satti was found in his Maguire
Village apartment, the victim of an apparent homicide.  Since the discovery, UFPD Investigators
have been working with numerous outside agencies to develop motive, leads, and suspects.  The
case is active and ongoing.

Chief Linda J. Stump said, “The department is actively investigating the murder of this
young man.  We hope anyone with information that can assist our investigation will come
forward.”  The UFPD Criminal Investigations Division continues seeking information regarding
these items missing from Mr. Sudheer’s apartment…

• Sony, Model STR-DE485 AM/FM Stereo/Amplifier/Tuner/Receiver 
• HLH, Model HTA-4906 Home Theatre Audio System
• Duraband 13 Memory Speakerphone
• A cordless phone with base, but no power supply
• Unknown make and model of VCR and DVD player
If you have information concerning this case, please contact the University of Florida

Criminal Investigations Division at 392-1111.  If you would choose to remain anonymous, please
contact Crime Stoppers at 372-STOP (7867).

For questions regarding information contained in this release, please contact Lieutenant
Joe Sharkey at 392-1114, or after hours at 392-1111.  I can also be reached via e-mail at
jsharkey@admin.ufl.edu, or see the UPD webpage at http://www.police.ufl.edu/
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